
Did your home flood during 

Hurricane 
Harvey? 

 
 

Newton County is accepting applications for the 
2017 Hurricane Harvey Buyout Program. The 
deadline to submit applications has been extended 
to June 30, 2021.  You can obtain an application by 
one of the following methods: 
 
1. Newton County website www.co.newton.tx.us 

and clicking on the “Harvey Buyout Application” 
link 

2. Contact Kristi Davis with Traylor & Associates 
by phone at 409-379-2019 and/or email at 
kristi.davis@grtraylor.com 

 
This is a Voluntary Program and submitting an 
application does not obligate you to anything. 
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